
ATTACHMENT A







TREE INSPECTION REPORT 

Name: Landscape Division 

Location(s) of tree(s): 2201 Waterfront Drive/ Front - l 

Request: The property owner is requesting removal of a Special City California 
Pepper due to driveway approach development. 

Botanical/Common Names: Schinus molle / California Pepper 

Designated Street Tree: The applicant has agreed to replace with a 48-inch box 

California Pepper tree. 

Damage: 

Parkway: 

Comments: 

Estimated Trees Value: $958.00 

N/A 

Concrete Brick (X) Turf Other 

A field inspection determined the Special Jacaranda is in fair 
condition and does not meet the criteria for removal referenced in 
the G-1 Policy. 

The applicant Irving Budlong states that the tree removal is 

necessary for their planned remodel and new driveway approach. 
He is willing to pay for the removal and a 48-inch box California 
Pepper replacement tree. 

Date: July 24, 2019 

Recommendation: Staff is denying the removal request of the Special California Pepper 
tree and has advised Mr. Budlong of the appeal process. 

Date: July 24, 2019 
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